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American Legion Post 122


Prattville, Alabama    tel. 334-361-0076

Commanders Comments

Well, a month has gone by and I believe we are on the right track.  I’ve noticed some faces that haven’t been around in awhile and this is a positive note.  We now have a new canteen manager, Ms Faye Lane and a new bartender, Karen Von Gal.  Come by and meet them if you haven’t already. We hope you like our new newsletter format and if you have any other ideas, please don’t hesitate to let us know.

I wish to thank Leroy and Karen Koontz for all the work they’ve done putting together the dart, dominoes, pool, and shuffle board tournaments.  Karen thanks for the posters.  See our calendar of events on the back of the newsletter for dates and times.

Remember every 1st and 3rd Friday of the month is steak nights.  For only $8.00, you get a 10oz rib eye steak cooked to perfection, baked potatoes, salad and Texas toast.  Volunteers are still needed to cook, serve, and cleanup.

For those of you who have asked to start “Karaoke night” again, the plans are to have it the last Friday of every month.  We hope to have someone available for the month of August, if not September for sure.

We are going to renovate and clean up the inside of the post and give it a more pleasant atmosphere.  The work is schedule to begin Saturday, August 11 at 6.p.m. until noon August 12.  We will be closed during this time.  We have volunteers to paint, install lighting and do the woodwork.  However, we need volunteers to help move furniture and take down fixtures.  Please let us know if you’re interested.

 Remember our general membership meetings are held on the second Tuesday of the month at 7 p.m.  We encourage everyone to attend.  I was a little disappointed at our last meeting but I understand families do come first.  Hope to see you at the next one. We have much to discuss and need your help.

Once again, thank you for your confidence and we will work very hard to have a successful year. 

Adjutant’s Comments

The 2002 Membership Drive is underway now.  

The American Legion Post 122 "Early Bird" Fish Fry will be held on Sept 22, 2001.  2002 Membership must be renewed prior to this date to qualify for the "Early Bird" Stamp.  All Early Bird Post members eat FREE and a small donation of $2.00 per plate for all others.  Stop by the post for details or call 361-0076.

Korean War 50th Anniversary Commemoration Card:  NEW!  National Headquarters has just developed a unique Paid-Up-For-Life plastic card with a special purpose in mind…and it can be yours when you apply.  The American Legion is supporting the 50th Anniversary of the Korean War and as a means to honor our veterans that served in this war; they have produced a Korean War Commemorative Card.  If you check The American Legion web site (http://www.legion.org) you can find a picture of the new card.  Any member that applies for a lifetime membership can select the Branch of service card or they can select the commemorative card…each member is restricted to choosing one card only.  If you would like more information on this, please contact me at alpost122@aol.com or 361-0076.

Ballroom Rental:  Did you know that you could rent the Ballroom at the American Legion Post?  Yes, you can--for only $25.00 for members and $100.00 for non-members.  So, if you’re planning a get-together of any kind and need a place to hold it, contact the Canteen Manager at 361-0076 for more information.

Ladies Auxiliary Comments:

Rochelle Dial, recipient of our Girls State Award, was a guest speaker at our July meeting.

Many new and exciting ideas that include the entire family were presented for the coming year.  Please join us at our next meeting on August 28, 7:00 p.m.

S.A.L. Comments:


The S.A.L. meets every other month, the 2nd Tuesday at 6:00 p.m.  Our next meeting is Sep 11, 2001.  Come on out and join us.


If you’re a Legionnaire at Post 122, you’re eligible to join S.A.L. for only $5.00 a year.  For more information, contact Andy Lane or Gene Harper at the Post.  

Recycling:  

We continue to recycle aluminum cans and solicit your donations.  Donations can be dropped off at the American Legion.
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	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	
	
	
	1

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	2

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	3

5-8pm Steak Nite
	4

1pm Electronic Dart Tourney

	5
	6
	7

6pm E-Board
	8

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	9

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	10
	11

1pm Shuffleboard Tourney

	12
	13
	14

7pm General Membership Mtg
	15

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	16

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo


	17

5-8pm Steak Nite
	18

1pm Domino Tourney

	19
	20
	21


	22

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	23

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	24
	25

1pm Pool Tourney

	26
	27
	28

7pm Auxiliary Membership Mtg
	29

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	30

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	31
	


Tourney Rules:

1. Entry fee $5.00 per date.

2. 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place payoffs.

New Canteen “Social” Hours:

Weekdays: 11am-1pm and 4pm-8pm

Saturday:  9am-5pm

Sunday:  9am-5pm  (Selected  Beverages)
















